Sherry Sian

From: NWTMN - IMA Coordinator [ima.nwtmn@gardtal.com]

Sent: Friday, August 01, 2003 3:06 PM

To: Sherry Sian

Subject: RE: Cumulative Effects Study of Drybones/Woal Bay

Sherzry,

If I can have till Wednesday..... I'11l have a 2 to 4 page submission. /%&WM@é'JZQ

Regards, Mll/m@@/} Wﬁ
Jason E. Lepine 0%{5(0/05) MW//W
4

Northwest Territory Métis Nation
Fort Smith, NT & 4f

Interim Measures Agreement Coocrdinator
o felpose a’a,%

mmmmm Original Message---—--

From: Sherry Sian [mallto:ssian@mveirb.nt.ca} j;@?;?

Sent: August 1, 2003 1:43 PM
To: NWTMN - IMA Coordinator
Subject: RE: Cumulative Effects Study of Drybones/Wool Bay

Good afterncon Jason,

PRy

Thank you for getting back tc me.

It sounds as though this information is not readily available. We welcome any
documentation you may wish to submit, although time may be a factor. What is the earliest
you would be able to compile this information and get it to Gartner Lee Ltd., our
consultant?

The main constraint on timing is the release date for the Cumulative Effects Study. It is
August 20th, 2003. Delays in the process may require adjustments to the schedule and
potentially the release date for the Study.

Any change to the schedule would require approval from the Review Board. They are meeting
next week. If you can tell me how long it would take to get this information together, I
can provide this information to the Rewview Board for their consideration.

T will call you to follow up.

Sherry

Sherry Sian, M.E.Des.
Environmental Assessment Officer
MVEIRB

Box 938, 5102 - 50th Avenue
Yellowknife, NT X1a& 2N7 ‘
Phone: (B67) 766-7063

Fax: (B67) 766~7074

e-mail: ssian@mveirb.nt.ca

————— Original Message-———-

From: NWTMN - IMA Coordinator [mailto:ima.nwtmn@gardtal.com]
Sent: Friday, August 01, 2003 9:47 BM

To: Sherry Sian

I3



Subject: RE: Cumulative Effects Study of Drybones/Wool Bay
Sherry,

Sorry for the delay in respending to your e-mail, I've been out of the office on duty
travel since mid last week.

Regarding traditional land use information the NWIMN would be willing to submit a written
document outlining activities by our Fort Resolution Beneficiaries. I would request that
some time be permitted for me to collect this information from the communities.

Let me know your thoughts on this issue.
Regards,

Jason E. Lepine

Interim Measures BAgreement Coordinator
Northwest Territory Métis Nation

Fort Smith, NT

————— Original Message——=--—

From: Sherry Sian [mailto:ssianf@mveirb.nt.ca]

Sent: July 28, 2003 9:33 AM

To: ima.nwtmn@gardtal.com

Subject: Cumulative Effects Study of Drybones/Wool Bay

Hi Jason,

]

Further to the fax out of Friday, I was wondering if the NWT Métis Nation would like to
contribute any traditional use information for the Cumulative Effects study of the
Drybones/Wocl Bay area.

If you are available, I would like to discuss this with you sometime today or tomorrow.
Please let me know when I should call. It may take about 30-60 minutes. Specifically, I
would like to:

- provide you with the background;

~ describe what the Review Beoard is able to do; and
- discuss the NWT Métis Naticon's preferences and/or concerns regarding the inclusion of
traditional land use information.

Thank you.

Sherry

Sherry Sian, M.E.Des.
Environmental Assessment Officer
MVEIRB

Box 938, 5102'- 50th Avenue
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7

Pheone: (B67) 766-7063

Fax: (867) 766-7074

e-mail: ssian@mveirb.nt.ca



